Recreation Commission

Commissioners Selectman Liaison
Chairman-Peter Furia Bill Dowling

Vice Chair-Bob Katilus

Treasurer-Tom Wiliams

Secretary-Theresa McNulty

Member-John Shea, Joe Floeck

Meeting Minutes 11/25/29
Meeting opened at 7:02pm

Motion made by Peter, second by Tom, to accept Shannon McGlinchy as a member of
the EB Christmas Parade Committee, unanimous vote in favor.

Parade committee presented information and would like $250.00 reserved for porta
Potties. Motion made by Tom, second by Bob, unanimous vote in favor.

Peter presented Ethics paperwork and conflict of interest law. All members should be
current on ethics and turn paperwork in to town clerk.

Peter suggested sending a letter and survey to all sports groups, as discussed at previous
meetings

Melody Cyr, parade committee chair, stated that they get no money from Kiwanis. They
do fund raising, get sponsors, do craft fair to get funds to run the parade

Donation letters went out the end of October

Some costs include 1,000 for bagpipes, 1,000 for stilt walker, 210. Per bus

3,500 is paid by town for police detail




We received a letter from the town clerk to disband the sub committee Viking and
Skating Enrichment. Motion made by Tom, second by Joe, unanimous vote in favor to

disband.

Discussion about Friends of EB Trails-are they still active? Who are the members?
Would they be interested in being involved with a project? Can we get an active
members list? Theresa will reach out to Howard Wilbur to get an update.
Discussion-after the holidays, Peter and Theresa will see about meeting with the town
administrator to discuss budget for commission and possible projects, get a feel for the

support for dog park, etc.

Peter will be out of town the week of Jan 13, so next meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, January 22™, 7pm

Mation to adjourn made by Bob, second by Tom, unanimous vote in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Theresa McNulty, Secretary




